HELLO 2024 Family Retreat Campers

Welcome to Family Camp 2024! This year’s camp theme is “More Than Magic Waters™.

Family Retreat begins on Friday, July 19th, with check in starting at 5:00 p.m. and will end
after lunch on Sunday July 21st, around 3:00 p.m. This is a change of date from the past so
please make a note! You are housed with your own family, and you can do as much or as
little as you’d like while you are there, but we encourage you and your family to participate
in as many of the scheduled activities that you can. If you have any special dietary needs, 1
hope you noted them on your registration/health form. If not, please let me know so we can
help you with your dietary needs.

Family Camp is a great time to make new friends, reconnect with old friends, sing around the
campfire, watch for shooting stars, and breathe in the fresh air on God’s Mountain. There
will be free time to go hiking, play putt-putt, enjoy swimming, and do crafts. We will have
devotions & worship, and lots of fun activities. If you just want to relax on Central’s porch
rocking in a chair that is great too! Family Camp is a fantastic opportunity to introduce your
children to camp before they become campers without you. All activities are optional as
Family Camp is about relaxing and connecting with God. Sound good? You will be happy
you brought the family to God’s Mountain!

For the 2024 Family Camp Service Project we are once again be asking for everyone to bring
items to help camp out. Suggested items are. .. toilet paper, paper towels, light bulbs, and
Microfiber cloths.

Attached is a list of what to bring (and not to bring) and other important information.

If you are on Facebook, please LIKE our “Craig Springs Camp — Family Camp” Facebook
page to learn more about camp plans! www.facebook.com/Craig-Springs-Camp-Family-
Camp. You can also find the camp wish list on the camp website www .craigsprings.com.

We can’t wait to see you on God’s Mountain!

Michael Stump — Director
Robin Lancaster — Assistant Director



